MEMORANDUM
       TO:  LCCC Students, Staff, and Faculty

FROM:   Thomas P. Leary, President
       RE:  Outstanding Adult Learner Graduate Award

DATE:    December, 2021 
Nominations are now being accepted for the Outstanding Adult Leaner Graduate Award.  The college established this award to recognize an Adult Learner who has distinguished himself or herself in academic achievement and participation in college/community activities.  To be eligible, applicants must meet the following criteria:

1.) The student must have primarily completed their requirements on a part-time basis.  

2.) Has a minimum 3.0 Grade Point Average.

3.) Completed all the necessary requirements to receive an Associate Degree, Certificate of Specialization or Diploma during the Spring, 2022 Commencement Ceremony.  All Nominees must have applied for Graduation and plan to attend the Ceremony. 

4.) Has demonstrated a commitment to college or community activities.  

The award will be presented during the Commencement Ceremony on Thursday, May 26, 2022.  Any member of the college community may nominate a candidate.   Each candidate will be notified of his or her nomination.  They, in turn, must submit additional information to be further considered for this award.  The Outstanding Adult Learner Graduate Award is presented to the most qualified candidate as determined by a selection committee composed of members of the College community. College staff and their family members are not eligible to apply for this award.  
To nominate a candidate, complete the attached form and return it to the President’s Office, Building 5, by Friday, April 8, 2022.   Online applications are available at www.luzerne.edu/graduation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the President’s Office at 570-740-0344 or jminor@luzerne.edu.

OUTSTANDING ADULT LEARNER 

GRADUATE AWARD - 2022
Candidate’s Name ___________________________________________________________________
Address ___________________________________________________________________________

Phone _______________________________  Email _______________________________________
LCCC Student ID Number _______________________________

Please provide a summary of why you believe that you or the candidate you are nominating should
be selected for this award.  List accomplishments, community and/or college involvement.  

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

Nominated by _______________________________ Phone_________________________________

Relationship to Candidate ____________________________________________________________

(i.e. student, co-worker, friend, etc.)

To be considered for this award, this completed Nomination Form must be received by 
Friday, April 8, 2022.  

Forms may be mailed to the
President’s Office, Building #5, 521 Trailblazer Dr, Nanticoke, PA 18634,
 by e-mail to jminor@luzerne.edu or delivered to the 
President’s Office, Building #5, Room 514B.
